
 PTFA Minutes 23
rd

 February 2016 

Present 

Janet Thompson 

Lauren Campbell 

Vicki Barber 

Marina Maxwell 

Wendy McClellan 

Sara Ainsworth 

 

Apologies 

Sam Campion Gibson 

 

Wendy held the meeting and the following was discussed regarding the Easter Bingo: 

 

 Organising an own clothes days for the pupils to contribute an Easter egg as a 

prize for the Easter Bingo.  The date of Monday 21
st
 March was agreed and a 

letter will be sent home with each pupil. 

 The date of the Bingo is Tuesday 22
nd

 March, normal time of doors open at 

6.30pm and Bingo to start at 7.00pm 

 There is a good supply of bingo books that will be sold on the night. 

 The possibility of a letter going out to ask parents who cannot attend on the night 

if they want to buy raffle tickets. 

 A text reminder to be sent out to remind parents about the event 

 Brookfields staff normally provide cakes/biscuits for the event – Wendy to put 

this on the staff noticeboard and to send out a text reminder 

 Catasha’s Dad has agreed to be the Bingo caller 

 PTFA members to arrive at school for 6.00pm if possible to help set up 

 

The Christmas Bingo event successfully raised £778.90 in December.  The bank balance 

at the end of January 2016 is £3348.86 which is enough to contribute towards installing 

sensory sound and lighting in the swimming pool.  A quote from SpaceKraft has been 

received for the amount of £3075.80.  It was agreed that the PTFA would fund the 

amount of £3075.80 after the Easter Bingo event.  The installation is planned for over the 

Easter holiday period. 

  

Any Other Business 

The members requested that the Fun Day be brought forward to a date in June, possibly 

Friday 24
th

 due to the amount of events already scheduled in for July. 

 

Date of next meeting: TBC 

 

 


